
Bishop Cornish CEVA Primary School 

To inspire through faith and love, that all may flourish 
Issue 14: 20th December 2024 

Phone: 01752 845463 
                          Headteacher: Mrs Tracey Fletcher  

                           Safeguarding Team: Tracey Fletcher (Headteacher and Designated Safeguarding Lead) 
                          Vicky Oakes (Deputy Designated Safeguarding Lead) 

 
Love is patient, love is kind. It does not envy, it does not boast, it is not proud. It does not dishonour others, it 
is not self-seeking, it is not easily angered, it keeps no record of wrongs. Love does not delight in evil but 
rejoices with the truth. It always protects, always trusts, always hopes, always perseveres. 
1 Corinthians 13:4-7  

This half term’s value: Friendship 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
As 2024 comes to an end, I wanted to say a huge thank you to the children, parents and carers, all 
the staff at Bishop Cornish and the governing body for making it another special year at school. 
This week has seen a flurry of Christmas activities, a cracking Christmas lunch, class parties, 
visits to the Methodist Church, an overnight stay in St. Ives and Carols around the Christmas Tree 
- a great way to finish the year. 
 
I would like to wish you all a Merry Christmas and Happy New Year. I hope that you get time to 
enjoy every moment. 
With love 
Mrs Fletcher 

May the blessing of joy 
abide with you; 

May the blessing of peace 
Rest upon you; 

May the blessing of love 
Flow throughout you; 

May all the blessings of the Lord 
Be yours at Christmas 

And in the New Year 
  
 
 
 

 

 

 

 


